
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

COMMUNICATIONS FOLDER 
May 16th, 2017 

 

 

SCHOOL NEWS 
 

PENNY WARS 

LAST COLLECTION OF THE YEAR FOR ST. GREGORY’S 

BLUE RIBBON PASTOR’S HOLIDAY 
MAY IS “RANDOM ACTS OF KINDNESS” MONTH 

TRACK & FIELD DAY – VOLUNTEERS NEEDED! 

LIMITED SUPPLY OF YEARBOOKS LEFT –  

PLACE YOUR ORDER TODAY!!!! 
 
 

PTA NEWS 

REMINDER GENERAL PTA MEETING 

REMINDER SUPER 50/50 DRAWING 

 
 
 

 
 

There WILL NOT BE a Green Communication Folder today. 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 
WWW.STPSCHOOL.ORG 

WWW.SCHOOLCAFETERIA.COM 

http://www.stpschool.org/
http://www.schoolcafeteria.com/


SCHOOL NEWS 

  



Spring, 2017 

 
Dear Saint Peter School Families, 

 

 Your continuing support of Saint Gregory’s Food Pantry is very much 

appreciated.  Our latest donation was of our Easter baskets. This year’s 

response was most generous and we were able to send more than 40 

beautiful filled baskets. Thank you to all who donated. 

 

Our last appeal for the school year is usually for juice and juice boxes. 

Having been told that ground coffee is a real treat for many clients, we are 

asking for a donation of juice or coffee. Hopefully, we can stock the pantry 

with refreshing drinks for the summer. We’re asking for donations of 

bottles (plastic) or cans of juice or juice mixes and juice boxes. Cans or bags 

of coffee will be much appreciated too.  All classes will be collecting your 

donations each day until June 8. Donations will then be delivered by fourth 

grade parents. Please try to participate in this last appeal for this school 

year. 

 

 May God bless you and your generosity. Have a wonderful summer. 

 
                                                         Sincerely, 

                                                         Miss Butler 

  



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Friday, May 26th will be a 
 

BLUE RIBBON  

PASTOR'S HOLIDAY. 
 

Enjoy the 4 day  
Memorial Day Weekend! 

  



 
At Saint Peter School… 

 May is  

Random Acts of Kindness Month  
 

During Random Acts of Kindness Month, we will be encouraging 

students to step out of their normal routine or comfort zone 

and attempt a new act of kindness each day. 

 
Some student activities for the month include: 
 

Week of May 1 

Random Acts of Kindness bookmark activity and Tree of Kindness 
 

Week of May 8 

Students will sign a school kindness banner.  
 

Week of May 15 

Kindness Box – Students will randomly choose an act of kindness from the box 

and fulfill the good deed during the week.  
 

Week of May 22 

Mix It Up Day – At lunch, students will sit next to someone they don’t normally 

sit by and learn one new thing about him or her. 
 

Week of May 29  

Students will give at least one complement each day of the week.  
 

At the end of each week, teachers will nominate one student from each class 

to be recognized for outstanding acts of kindness! 
 

Kindness is contagious – let’s spread some!! 



Volunteers 

Wanted 

for 

Saint Peter School 

Field Day 
 

If you can volunteer your time and energy for our St. 
Peter School’s annual “Field Day”, scheduled for 
Tuesday, May 23rd  (RAINDATE: Thursday, May 25th), 
then please fill out and return the below form by 
Tuesday, May 16th to Brian Magovern.  

 

 

************************************ 
 

Name________________________________________________________ 

  

Phone #______________________________________________________ 

 

E-mail _______________________________________________________ 

 

Past Event Experience____________________________________________________ 



 

 
 

Saint Peter School Yearbook 

2016-2017 
 

Order your St. Peter Yearbook online 
 

Get Your Yearbook NOW! 
THIS IS YOUR LAST CHANCE! 

 

Log onto the St. Peter Website & click 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

to order yours! 

 

DON’T MISS OUT,  

ONLY A FEW LEFT! 

http://www.stpschool.org/


PTA NEWS 
 

Reminder 

General PTA meeting will 
be held on Monday, May 

22nd at 7:00 p.m. in the 
cafeteria. 

 
 
 

*At least one member 
from each family is 

required to attend.  If you 
are unable to attend 
please call Andrea or 

Patti in the office before 
Monday. 

 

Drawing of Super 50/50 
 
  



 

 

SUPER 50-50 

SUPER 50-50 

SUPER 50-50 

Dear Parents, 

This a reminder that as part of your 2016-2017 Saint Peter School PTA agreement you 

received your 50-50 ticket in your April 4th communication folder. The ticket has been 

paid for; no money is due. All you have to do is return your ticket! 

Additional tickets are available. A total of 200 tickets were ordered. If all the tickets 

are sold, a lucky winner could win up to $10,000. The success of this fundraiser is the 

result of your cooperation and participation. Suggestions for selling additional tickets 

are: 

 Have a couple people go in together on 1 ticket. For example, 4 people split the 

$100.00 ticket by paying $25.00 each with a 4-way split on the winnings. 

 Promote the Super 50-50 in your place of business. 

The drawing will be held on Monday, May 22 at the General PTA Meeting. The winner need 

not be present to win. 

Please place the ticket stub in an envelope marked “Super 50-50” and return the envelope 

to Christine Benol, k/o Amelia-Grade 5. Please return your ticket no later than Friday, 

May 19th.   

If you have any questions, or would like to request additional tickets, please contact 

Cindy Petrella at 732-672-3966 (text preferred). 

Thank you for your support!  

Sincerely,  

Cindy Petrella and Christine Benol 

“YOU HAVE TO BE IN IT TO WIN IT!” 


